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SOCIAL HOUSING
FUNDING FORUM

JUST CONFIRMED: TUESDAY 27 SEPTEMBER 2016

3.00PM REGISTRATION FOR A 3.30PM START
BECA, 21 PITT STREET, AUCKLAND

Developing social and affordable
housing at scale is vital for
addressing New Zealand’s
housing shortage.

KEYNOTE SPEAKER:

NZCID, together with hosts Beca, are delighted to invite
you to attend the Social Housing Funding Forum where
speakers from both Australia and the UK will outline
mechanisms that have been utilised to increase housing
funding and supply in their respective jurisdictions.

Additionally, CHA will outline its proposal for how the
NZ Community Housing Sector plans to increase supply,
NZ Treasury will provide an update on the pipeline of
housing stock transfer projects and lessons learned
from the Tauranga transfer, and an update will be

provided on the progress of the Tamaki Regeneration
BRENDAN’S PRESENTATION WILL BE Company.

FOLLOWED BY AN INTERVIEW PANEL WITH:

The session will conclude with questions from the floor,
and refreshments and networking.

Please register your attendance with sally.buncef@nzcid.org.nz
or telephone 09 377 5570 by Friday 16 September, 2016.

Please note, due to the high interest in HE |
the event, registration is limited to two .Ill Be‘ a
[H

representatives per organisation.




